
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.greencastleub.org 

OTTERBEIN 

  

A Church That 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 

Connecting 

  Affirming 

   Reaching       

     Equipping  

       Sending 
 

146 Leitersburg Street, Greencastle, PA  17225 
 
 



The Lords Day     

June 25, 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church today in the basement for ages 4 through 5th grade. 

9:00 & 11:10 

 

  
WEDNESDAY 

6:30 – Adult Bible Study and Common Ground Youth 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Pastor:  
 
 
 
 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 233 

General   $ 4,340.00 

Missions   $ 1,536.00 

Building Fund   $    472.00 

Sunday School   $    235.00 

June - First Service Ushers 
Greg Elliott - Head Usher   
Perry Norris 
Harold Jones 
Gene Weagley 
Harold South 

WELCOME TEAM 
June 25 – Gary & Grant Murray 
July 2 - Tom & Christopher Keely 
July 9 – Ben, Brock & Kiersten Widder 
July 16 – Scott Garling Family 
July 23 – Gary & Grant Murray 

 
Prelude 

Opening Hymn #216 
Missions Moment 

Offering 
Songs of Praise 
Bible Message 

Closing Hymn #42 
Benediction 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 

web site:   
www.greencastleub.org  

 
THANK YOU to each person who donated or participated in 

the recent yard sale for the American Heritage Girl 

program.  Over $1,600 was raised! 

 

 
THANK YOU to the Committee and many helpers who 
made VBS possible this past week.  Your excitement and 
dedication and teaching will influence the children for years 

to come.  Perhaps a new “invention” will someday be 
traced back to that week of VBS.  Money collected from the 
VBS offerings will benefit the OUB trips to Haiti later this 
summer. 

 

Pastor David will be traveling to Honduras this 
week to participate with a medical missions 

team.  (His medical credentials were validated 
during VBS last week!)  The team will see 
around 3,000 individuals, ministering to 

physical and spiritual needs.  Pray for God’s 
wisdom and blessing for them.  Pastor David  

      will return on July 1.  *Please direct ministry  
     needs to Josh Lance or Tom Keely (301) 733-3139. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Becky Sipes & 
Lauren Elliott 

 

Cindy & Kiersten 
Widder 

Caitlin Horner (1st) 
Saffron Lance (2nd) 

Frances Davis & 
Helen Adams 

Garrett Elliott 

Lori & Morgan 
Clopper  

Connie Tracey 

   

2nd  Nursery  
Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Acolyte  
Carlee Knepper (1st) 
Brianna Lopez (2nd) 

Micah Ressler (1st) 
Kinsley Helman (2nd) 

Greeters 
Angie Yohe & 
Helen Adams 

Jim & Barb 
Beaver 

Prelude Garrett Elliott TBD 
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CALENDAR 
 
July 13 – In connection with the U.B. Conference in 
Lancaster, there will be bus tours to the Isaac Long 
Barn (and several other places) connected with the 
beginning of the U.B. church.  Makes a great day trip.  
If interested contact Guy Fritz at 597-8490 or  
372-8692 (cell). 
 
 

 
 
July 28 – OUTDOOR evening for men at McCoy’s 
    Ferry, MD.   
  Food fellowship, canoeing, & camping.  

 

 

 
 
August 6 - OUB DAY AWAY at Rhodes Grove Camp 
Worshship, lunch, and fellowship together in a 
combined service. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   Craft Closet in the Basement 
 
The supplies have been temporarily moved to the 
Toddler Nursery while the closet is being worked on. 

 

 

 

 

CARNIVAL CLEANUP  

July 10 - 15 

 
Each year we are asked to do the clean-up at the 
Fireman’s Carnival.  In return, they give us a donation 

towards missions.  The clean-up takes only around 30-45 minutes each 
evening starting at 10:00 PM.  The more who sign-up the quicker we get 
done.  Also, we will need a truck each evening to haul trash. 


